
Life Runner Jerseys & uniform bottoms may be worn the
first Wednesday of every month
GACC will now be doing an all school First Friday Mass at
8:15AM unless we do not have school the first Friday,
then we will have our regular scheduled Elementary Mass
on Thursdays at 8:15AM

Bluejay pride shirt (or any ﻿GACC shirt) & uniform bottoms
may be worn the last Wednesday of every month

Remember to hand in Graybeal’s receipts, box
tops & loaves for learning!

REMINDERS:

DATES TO KNOW

12/7: 3-6 Grade Christmas
dance forms are due
12/8: No School (HOLY DAY)
12/13: Christmas Program
6:30PM (Nielsen Center)
12/14: Comfy clothes with $1
or more donation
12/14: 3-6 Dance
Performance
12/15: December birthdays
comfy clothes
12/18: Red/Green shirt with
comfy bottoms
12/18: Last Full Day of School
before Christmas break
12/18: NO After School
Program
1/4: School Resumes
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“When they saw the star they rejoiced with
great joy.”  Matthew 2:10

Our Christmas program will be held at the Nielsen
Center on Wednesday, December 13th at 6:30PM.  
Please have your child dressed in nice clothes and at
the Nielsen Center no later than 6:15PM.  The teachers
will direct students where to go.  The children have
been working very hard on their songs and are
looking forward to sharing their Christmas joy
through a variety of songs. For those of you who
cannot make the 6:30PM showing, we will have a run
through the day of the program at 9AM and all are
welcome to attend. 

On Monday, December 18th we will hold our annual
red/green day with comfy bottoms. This is a full day
for elementary students and this will be our last
elementary student day of 2023. Christmas break will
begin Tuesday, December 19th and school will
resume for students on Thursday, January 4th.

Thank you for all your support during the first half of
the school year!  I hope you enjoy Christmas break
with your children.  Have a Merry Christmas and a
very blessed 2024.

God’s Blessings,

          Paula Peatrowsky



No EDGE in the month of
December. Next class
will be January 31, 2024.

Thank you to all the people who
supported the Guardian Angels
Book Fair. The Book Fair was a
huge success because of you!!
We greatly exceeded our sales
from previous years. The
proceeds will help us purchase
new books for the library and
purchase supplies we need to
keep the books looking great.
It's a great day to be a Bluejay!! 
Thanks again!! 
Jodi Disher

Exciting things are happening! For the 24-25 school year all
new students will be registering ONLINE. This will be the

gateway into the 25-26 school year where ALL of our
families will reregister online, this will make certain that all

information is the most accurate and updated  for our
families that attend Guardian Angels Central Catholic. We

cannot wait to have this accessible to all of you.



DECEMBER
LUNCH MENU

CHRISTMAS BREAK

Snowy Season
With snowy season upon us please
remember to bring hats and gloves

along with a coat to stay warm.
Recess will be held outside as long as
the feels like temperature is above 10

degrees. Students may also bring
boots to wear at recess.



Are you a business that would
like to donate? Contact Nikki
at 402-719-7481.

VENMO

HOW MUCH

HOW TO GIVE

November 27 -
December 13

To hit our goal, we recommend
$30/child. However, all families are in
different financial positions so we ask
that you give what you are able. 

Go to the Chamber of Commerce
office at 200 Anna Stalp Ave or
Venmo our SPA President.

WHAT IS IT?
An opportunity to give back to our
teachers during this Christmas
season and show them our sincere
appreciation for what they do! 

Chamber Buck 

GUARDIAN ANGELS 
CENTRAL CATHOLIC

Christmas Fund
WHEN

The money teachers receive from
the fund is spent back into our
community!

Teachers enjoy the choices that
come with where to spend their
chamber bucks.

It’s easy for you. No stressing over
what to give the teachers. Make it
a one stop shop for all your
children’s teachers. 

Put 
“teacher fund“
 in the note!

You! Thank 

SPONSORED BY SPA



Please wear your
cheer & dance camp

shirt with navy,
black or festive

pants.

Where: GACC Activities Center
When: Thursday, December 14th -

Varsity Boys HALF TIME (Game
starts at 7:45pm)

Time: Drop off at 5:30 PM at the
West door of the Activities Center
**Girls will eat upon arrival then learn
the Christmas dance with the GACC

cheerleaders and dancers.

Cost $5

3-6 Christmas
DANCE PERFORMANCEDANCE PERFORMANCE

You Are Invited To

Student Name/grade:
______________________________________

Parent Name/phone:
______________________________________

Payment type:
__________________________________

Please Return by 12/07/23
**These will be handed out at school**


